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I am asking you to oppose SB 243, it will cost the State insane amount of money and 

will not stop crime in anyway, in fact the criminals will have more rights than the law 

abiding citizens as they don't go through background checks or get their firearms 

legally.  It will be the taxpaying, law abiding citizens that will suffer greatly if this bill 

passes. I can not imagine anyone voting for any elected official that agrees or votes 

to pass this bill. This will have the worst effect on young women, children and those 

less fortunate.  Please help stop this insanity, Thank you, Candy Yow  


